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Proposed Welcoming Figure

The Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation has
received a proposal from the Vancouver Maritime
Museum and the Squamish Nation  to install on the park
north of the Museum a 6 metre Welcoming Figure carved
in a shed next to the museum by Squamish carver, Darren
Yeltin. The figure will sit on a 2 metre base for an overall
height of approximately 8 metres.

The village of Snauq once sat near the proposed site and
an interpretive sign is planned to accompany the figure,
telling the story of the Squamish and the history of Snauq.

If you wish to comment on this proposal, please:

Phone:    604-257-6911

Fax this form to:    604-257-8501

E-mail: pbcomment@city.vancouver.bc.ca

Write: Vancouver Park Board
2099 Beach Ave
Vancouver, BC
V6A 4C8

by Monday, February 24, 2003

Name:

Address:

I support the Welcoming Figure at Hadden Park

I do not support the Welcoming Figure at Hadden Park

Comments:


